
In A Heartbeat Donates AED Prior 
To Start of Inaugural 5K Road Race

June 3, 2018

On Sunday, June 3, In A Heartbeat hosted their first ever 5K 
Road Race.  The race turned out to be a huge success with 293 
registered participants.  Prior the event, In A Heartbeat made 
their 44th AED Donation.  This AED went to the Wallingford Police 
Department.  This is the third AED In A Heartbeat has donated to 
the Wallingford PD.


